
California Department of Public Health 
M E M O R A N D U M

DATE: June 26, 2024 

TO: ALL INTERESTED PARTIES 

FROM: Marisa Ramos, Ph.D.  

SUBJECT: Addendum to Request for Applications (RFA) 24-10049 

In an effort to ensure a thorough review of applications and parity among Project 
Empowerment applicants, Office of AIDS (OA) is extending the realease of the notice of 
intent to award in tentative RFA timeline in the Project Empowerment RFA. Please 
review the updated timeline included with this memorandum as an attachment. The 
revised timeline is also listed below: 

• Notice of intent to award release: July 10, 2024 by 5PM PST
• Appeal deadline: July 17, 2024 by 5PM PST

For questions related to this memorandum, please email 
ProjectEmpowerment@cdph.ca.gov. 

Sincerely, 

Marisa Ramos, Ph.D. 
Office of AIDS Division Chief 
Center for Infectious Diseases 

Cc:     Jesse Peck 
Chief, HIV Prevention Branch 
Office of AIDS 

Karin Hill 
Chief, Sexual Health and Program Resilience Section 
Acting Chief, Business Innovation Section 
Office of AIDS 

Matthew Willis 
Chief, Local Capacity Building & Program Development Unit 
Office of AIDS 
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